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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The first floor amendment to HB 1747 removes the November 1, 2021 effective date and inserts 

language allowing for an emergency effective date. 

 

Upon review and with consultation from the Office of Management and Enterprise Services and 

the Department of Corrections, the measure is determined to have a fiscal impact. By prohibiting 

the use of the supplemental payroll system, the measure could lead to instances where DOC 

employees on a monthly payroll are overpaid. This would require DOC to collect the 

overpayment from employees, incurring additional costs to DOC. OMES indicates that DOC 

could utilize a biweekly payroll system to address potential overpayment instances. However, 

this would also incur additional costs to DOC. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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